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School Principals 

Superintendents of Education 

 

Dear Educator,  

The Southern Union Conference of Seventh-day Adventist, which is the church headquarters 

for the eight (8) southeastern states of Alabama, Florida, Georgia, Kentucky, Mississippi, 

North Carolina, South Carolina, and Tennessee is sponsoring a Pathfinder Camporee for all 

qualifying members of Pathfinder Clubs in the Southeast. This event will take place at Camp 

Kulaqua in High Springs, Florida, on October 12-16, 2022.  

This Camporee event will provide an outdoor education training experience. The Pathfinders 

will be camping in tents, doing their own cooking, and taking part in skilled outdoor events.  

There will be classes in Arts and Crats, Health Sciences, Nature Studies, Outdoor Industries, 

Recreational and Vocational Honors.  All Pathfinders will enjoy character-building and 

patriotic programs throughout the Camporee.   

I want to thank you for your help in working with our Pathfinders that are in your school. If 

you have any questions about the Camporee, please feel free to call me at my office. The 

telephone number is (770) 408-1800. I appreciate the educational leadership that you are 

giving to the students as they train and prepare for the future.  

Sincerely Yours, 

Ken Rogers 

Pathfinder Director 

Southeast Region 

 

krogers@southernunion.com 
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